
 

 

 

 
 

 

                  
               
               
               
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

Pioneer Ashwaubenon Parent Group  

Thank you for these community businesses 
for their donations for Pioneer’s Teacher 

Appreciation Week, which we will be 
celebrating next week!   

Have your student send a note to show their 
appreciation to a teacher! 

 


